
 
This month's health topic
focuses on safe use of
medications and health
risks of alcohol, tobacco
and other legal/illegal
substances. Children also
learn and practice refusal
skills.

MONTHLY HEALTH
UPDATE:

Bryant Families-

 

Greetings Bryant Families!  We had a wonderful turnout for conferences.  Thank you to all the

families who came to hear about their child's growth in academics, specialists, and social skills. 

 It was great to see so many student-led conferences where students shared work, projects,

videos, reflections, Seesaw activities, journals, writing pieces and more!  A huge thank you to

all the teachers for the time it takes to plan for parents and thank you to the families for seeing

the importance of showing how much their child's education matters to you!

 

Bryant has been asked to lead the Pledge of Allegiance at the School Board Meeting on

Monday, March 9 at 5:15 PM.  We are looking for 7 students to be able to attend.  The first 7

students who notify me (mrichardson@dbqschools or 552-3400) will be the ones who will

represent Bryant.  I will be there with the students as well!  Thank you in advance for thinking

about participating in this wonderful opportunity!  (Students do NOT need to stay for the

board meeting.)

 

Have a great day,

Megan Richardson, Principal

 

 

 

BRYANT NEWS
 

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
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Thank you to all who came to
the Bryant Hockey Night!
The BFO raised $384.00 !



Upcoming Dates 
FEBRUARY

27-Leisure Services Volleyball 3:00-4:30 PM

28- Spirit Day- Western Day

28- Community Gathering Hosted by Grade 1 & Mrs. DeGree at 2:20 PM

 

MARCH

3- Leisure Services Volleyball 3:00-4:30 PM

5- Leisure Services Volleyball 3:00-4:30 PM

5- District Orchestra Festival- Senior High School at 6:30 PM

10- Yoga Day 

12- District Band Festival- Senior High School at 6:30 PM

16-20 SPRING BREAK- NO SCHOOL
26- District Choral Festival- Senior High School 6:30 PM

27- Spirit Day- College Basketball Day 

27- Community Gathering Hosted by Grade 2 & Mrs. FitzPatrick

31- Preschool & Kindergarten Welcome Event 5:30-6:30 PM

31- Grade 5  Washington Middle School Open House at 6:30

 

Bryant Spring Book Fair- Date TBD- tentatively planned for April 1st-

more information to come. 
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Open enrollment will be open from March 16-May 1. You will

apply online at dbqschools.org. If you are on conditional

open enrollment, you need to reapply. If you were approved

for regular open enrollment, you will not need to reapply. 

ELEMENTARY OPEN ENROLLMENT 



Secondary open enrollment will close on Monday, March 2, 2020.

Applications received after the March 2 deadline may be held

until after August registration for consideration. 

2020-21 Preschool & Kindergarten 
Welcome Event

Tuesday, March 31 at 6:30 PM
Location: The Bryant Gym

All incoming Preschool and Kindergarten families are invited to

attend. We will have an information session for parents and

students will get to spend time in the classrooms. It will last

 approximately 1 hour. 

SECONDARY OPEN ENROLLMENT 


